
 
 

 
 

Thanks to the John S. and James L. Knight Foundation for providing 
generous financial and technical support. We’re grateful to collaborate on 
this exciting national initiative. 
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On the Table is a one-day 
opportunity to gather around a 
table with friends, neighbors, 
colleagues and maybe even a 
few people we're meeting for 
the first time to share a meal 
and have a real conversation 
about what's important to us. 
 
In the two years we’ve hosted 
On the Table, survey results 
revealed equity, social inclusion 
and race relations are key 
topics of interest. As a 
community foundation 
dedicated to making the 
Bluegrass more generous and 
welcoming, we’re committed to 
responding to this important 
feedback. 
 

This year, our conversation 
will focus on fostering 
more belonging in our city. 
We’ll come together to 
share and discuss ideas. 
Most importantly, we’ll 
build an action list to 
create a more welcoming 
and inclusive community. 

We know big ideas can spring 
from small conversations and 
people invest in what they help 
create. At Blue Grass 
Community Foundation, we are 
committed to bringing people 
together to create more 
generous, vibrant and engaged 
communities. 
 
On the Table conversations are 
meant to bring diverse voices to 
the discussion of who we are, 
where we’re going and how we 
can get there together. The goal 
is to discover how each of us 
can make a difference, joining 
the thousands of people and 
organizations that make our 
communities better places for 
all. Exploring how we can all 
work to foster increased 
belonging in our city perfectly 
aligns with this vision. 

 

 Wednesday, March 27, 

2019 

 Do you live, work or 

attend school in the Bluegrass? 
You are invited to participate by 
hosting or attending an On the 
Table conversation. 

 

 Anywhere! Mealtime 

conversations – breakfast, 
lunch, dinner and everything in 
between – can be hosted in 
homes, schools, restaurants, 
places of worship, libraries, 
offices, parks and other 
community locations. Meals can 
be sit-down, catered, picnic, 
sack-lunch or potluck. It’s 
entirely up to the host. 

 

 All On the 

Table participants will be invited 
to complete a short email survey 
about their conversations, 
covering the important issues, 
big ideas and planned actions 
that emerge at the table. We 
want to hear every voice! From 
these responses, the Community 
Foundation will issue a report 
highlighting the findings to help 
inform efforts to improve our 
communities for everyone. 

 


